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Note from Editorial Board 
 
The Editorial Board of JIL (the Journal of Information Literacy) has taken the  
responsibility for publishing Volume 1, Issue 2 of JIL.  Items for this issue 
were selected and compiled by our former editor, Sheila Webber.   
 
We are delighted to welcome our guest editor Alison Ahearn.  Alison is a 
Senior Teaching Fellow (Civil Engineering) and Lecturer (Educational 
Development) at Imperial College, London.  Her editorial is highly inspirational 
and highlights why teaching students information literacy is so important.  We 
hope you enjoy reading her thoughts as much as we did.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank Sheila for editing the first 
volume of the Journal and we are pleased to announce that a new editor, 
Ronan O'Berine will take over editorship in the near future.  The next issue is 
scheduled for publication in October 2007 and we will be issuing new 
guidelines for submissions.  
 


